
Wilson and Kapoor Recognized at MVLP
Pro Bono Awards Ceremony

The Mississippi Volunteer Lawyers Project's annual awards ceremony was held Tuesday, December 12 and our very

own Malissa Wilson and Sampada Kapoor were recognized for their work in Pro Bono.

Kapoor was recognized as a member of the 2023 class of MVLP Pro Bono Ambassadors while Wilson received the Pro

Bono Award, which recognizes individual lawyers, law firms, law students, law schools and other institutions in the legal

profession throughout Mississippi involved in significant pro bono efforts from the previous year.

FormanWatkins is a proud supporter of MVLP and is honored to have two of our attorneys recognized by the

organization. Congratulations!
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